
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Monday, March 6, 2023 8:52 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20210015 
FPSC Docket# 20210015 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20210015. 

Thank you! 
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Antonia Hover

From: charley7722@aol.com
Sent: Saturday, March 4, 2023 11:59 AM
To: ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com
Cc: martha.lynn@eog.myflorida.com; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Chairman Fay; 

Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Passidomo; Office of 
Commissioner La Rosa; Ellen Plendl; Shonna McCray; eric.silagy@fpl.com; 
rebecca.talton@fpl.com; book.lauren.web@flsenate.gov; fl23response@mail.house.gov; 
ebony.pardo@mail.house.gov; daryl.campbell@myfloridahouse.gov; 
athena.guice@myfloridahouse.gov; rhurtibise@sunsentinel.com; 
janderson@sunsentinel.com; gdaybryant@sunsentinel.com; jortega@sunsentinel.com; 
helpmehoward@wsvn.com; rwmurphy@lawfirmmurphy.com; bobnicholslaw@att.net; 
josephglaviano@gmail.com; tj.therealestateguy@gmail.com; carolyn.soucy@va.gov; 
donaldflood1111@comcast.net; vhamiaveo@va.gov; lakeview.loghome@yahoo.com; 
captdov@yahoo.com; marco.rubio@myflorida.com; rick.scott@senate.gov.us; 
denis.mcdonough@va.gov; earthladyj@aol.com; jlevy@hollywoodfl.org; 
judy_paul@davie-fl.gov; 7investigates@wsvn.com; investigate@local10.com; 
newsdesk@local10.com; nperez@local10.com; Charles Rehwinkel

Subject: FPSC Docket #  20210015

Governor Ron Desantis,                   State of Florida  
 
Good Day ! 
 
Ref:  FPSC Docket No.  20210015            FPL Account No.  26582  57510 
 
Senior Citizen Veteran Request :  ( Third Request )  <<<<< 
 
I am respectfully requesting your direct assistance as I am currently being monetarily penalized by FPL for my 
Lower Monthly KWH 
 
usage ? Both FPL, & the Office of Public Counsel have irresponsibly misled  the FPSC in order to apparently take 
advantage of Senior Citizen Veterans such as myself 
 
who should be Commended, and also Rewarded for Our Sacrifice <<<<<< 
 
Ms. Martha Lynn -  Staff Worker: <<<<<< 
 
Ms. Lynn's initial response to my previous request several months completely side stepped the relevant factual 
information that I provided for your office ? <<<<< 
 
Ms. Lynn also suggested that I contact the FPSC, when in essence Ms. Lynn apparently failed to take notice of 
the FPSC Docket No. 20210015 ? 
 
US Navy Veteran Request : 
 
I am respectfully requesting that your office initiate a thorough investigation in order to honestly ascertain as to 
how the FPSC could possibly of granted FPL permission to 
 
monetarily penalize individuals such as myself for no good cause ? 
 
Note : The VA has been copied. 
 
Thank You Governor. 
 
Respectfully, 
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Michael J. Walsh 
 
Hollywood, FL. 
 
954-966-0466 
 
US Navy Veteran  1957-1963  ADR2   Member I.D.  1194721044 
 
 




